












Support the enhancement of Buljan Park!

More slides, more climbers, and more room for imagination!


Please support the expansion of the Buljan playground with your donation. 


The new design adds a variety of exciting features with younger ages in mind. The newly 
formed Highland Reserve Neighborhood Association has partnered with the City of 
Roseville to lead this effort.


Roseville strives to be the leader in creating a healthy community, enhancing lives, and 
providing exceptional experiences. During this difficult time, the City’s resources are 
strained, but together we can make this project a beacon of success to be enjoyed by our 
families for generations. 


Please donate today, every dollar goes toward additional equipment!


https://charity.gofundme.com/o/en/campaign/buljan-park-playground-expansion


Donations are tax deductible and sponsor packages are available.

Check out Friends of Buljan Park Facebook group to find out more


or contact fixbuljan@gmail.com


Highland Reserve Neighborhood Association	 https://www.facebook.com/HRNARoseville

Roseville Coalition of Neighborhood Associations	 https://www.rcona.org/


